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I am completely bewildered that our senate believes that changing our voting system 

is a good idea. Our current voting system is the most fair and best choice we have. 

While half of Oregonians feel like we don’t get a say in what happens in our state, I 

would rather have the chance to have a say, than leave everything up to some 

algorithms that can probably be altered to favor one side more than another.  


